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Bicaking Hows

Arizona Daily Star
Did Not List Bill's

1st Quarter Report

On Sunday, April 28, 2024, the Arizona
Daily Star's Political Reporter Charles
Borla under the headline "Big Money
Flowing into Campaigns”, published a
story online and in Sunday's print edition
on page B1. Which reported on the
information in the required first quarter
financial reports for all the candidates,
that qualified for the various primary
elections, that is all but one. The one
being Bill Phillips, in which Charles wrote
that "no first quarter report was turned
in". This was 100% erroneous, the
campaign on Monday morning emailed
Gannett Media Legal to challenge the
miss reporting. Within two hours the
online story was corrected and the
promise to publish a correction in
Tuesday's paper was made. The Star
kept its word and on page A2 the
correction can be found.

The campaign thanks Charles and the
Arizona Daily Star for promptly making
the corrections.

Schededed Euvents

Busy April to be
Followed by
Busier May

The campaign would like to thank
everyone that has hosted a meet and
greet, townhall or private fundraiser.
Bill will be in attendance at the May
4th "Engage With the 2024
Candidates" event hosted by Eileen
Wilson and Steve Selvy. At the
Viscount Hotel (Wilbur's Grill) 4855 E
Broadway Blvd., 1:00 - 4:00 p.m..
Then listen for Bill on 1030 AM "The
Voice", "Wake up Tucson®, hosted by
Chris DeSimone. On Thursday, May
Sth at 8:07 am Special Thank You to
Tucson Speedway, 11955 S Harrison
Rd. for their on going support, allowing
for our candidates to introduce
themselves to the hundreds of
NASCAR fans.

Stay tuned, as we are in the initial
planning phase for a large event at
Lowes Ventana Caynon Resort.
sponsored by Richard Fortuno CEO
of Brake Masters. Alongtime friend
and former schoolmate.
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